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Friday, 17 November 2023 

Newsletter 
We have had a successful start to the new half term, and have enjoyed Odd Socks Day and Children In 

Need already!  As you can see from the diary dates below we are really busy in school, but looking forward 

to learning and having fun at the same time. 

Attendance 

Congratulations to Azul and Rojo class for a weekly attendance of 98.62% 
 

Diary dates this half-term 

November 2023 

Monday 20th November - Year 3&4 trip to Creswell Crags 

Wednesday 22nd November – Parent Open Evening to see your child’s work 

Tuesday 28th, Wednesday 29th and Thursday 30th November – On-line Parent 

Evening appointments 

December 2023 

Friday 1st December – Non-Uniform Day for Chocolate Tombola 

Wednesday 6th - Friday 8th December - Book fair  

Friday 8th December – Christmas Chocolate Tombola 

Monday 11th December – PTA Stay & Play 

Monday 11th December 4:30pm & Tuesday 12th December 10:00am - KS1 Nativity 

Tuesday 12th December – Christmas Dinner 

Wednesday 13th December 10:30am & Thursday 14th December 2:30pm - EYFS Christmas Performance 

Wednesday 20th December – PTA Film with Santa 

Thursday 21st December – Last day of term 

Friday 22nd December – Inset day (school closed to all pupils) 

 

Class Achievers 

On Tuesday 21st November, we will celebrate the achievements of the following children for being our weekly 

achievers. 

Nursery & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Amelia Blue George Amarillo Harry Azul Bella 

Green Charley Orange Isla Rosa Kaylen Morado Lilah 

Red Zuzanna Yellow Hattie Verde Isaac Rojo Lucas 
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Trip to Creswell Crags 20th November 
Reminder that Year 3 and 4 will be out on a school trip to Creswell Crags on Monday 20th November.  Please 

ensure your child is dressed in plenty of layers, with a warm coat and suitable footwear.  Children will need 

to wear their school uniform tops please.  And don’t forget to send them into school with a packed lunch in 

a suitable bag!   

 

Parents open evening 22nd November 
This is an opportunity for parents to come into school to view their child’s work they do in class.  Online 

parent evenings with the class teachers will be held the following week. 

 

Governor vacancy in School 
We currently have a vacancy for a Co-Opted Governor at Edgewood Primary School.  We are looking for 

someone who is not a current parent, so this might appeal to neighbours, friends or members of your 

family who live locally to school.  This is a chance to get volunteering experience, learn new skills and make 

a real difference in your community by supporting the work of our school. 

 

If you know someone who would be interested in joining us, please contact the office. 

 

Design and Technology – Come dine with Edgewood!  
Last week, the children took part in ‘Come dine with Edgewood’.  Each cohort was given a country and dish 

to make for the rest of the school to taste.  EYFS had a wonderful time making and decorating their 

gingerbread – a firm crowd favourite!  KS1 made healthy pizzas, YR 3&4 rolled their sleeves up and 

produced some crusty French baguettes, whilst YR5&6 created a delicious looking paella.  The children 

spent the week practicing new skills such as grating, chopping, mixing and frying.  The children all worked 

incredibly hard and followed their instructions superbly to ensure we had no missing fingers at the end of 

it! I am sure we have some budding chefs in our midst.  Well done Edgewood!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KS1 Athletics  
What an absolute pleasure it was to take 11 children from KS1 to the athletics event at Hucknall National 

this week!  The children competed in a range of field events (chest push, long jump, target throw, speed 

bounce & agility races) before undertaking 6 relay races.  The children worked so hard throughout the 

event putting in to place all the skills they have been practicing with Miss Bateman in their after-school club 

and PE lessons.  All the hard work paid off as we were crowned champions for the second year running.  

 

Children in Need 
This year has seen children across the school take part in their Challenge 100 

which they have all completed in their PE lessons to raise as much money as 

possible for Children in Need as well as taking part in a whole school workout 

in assembly on Friday morning.  

At the time of writing the newsletter, Team Edgewood has raised a raised a 

staggering £4,005.80 which is a huge sum of money that will go towards providing life-changing 

opportunities for children up and down the country.  We can't thank you enough for your incredible 

support with this and are astounded by the significant contributions received.  

 

Message from Edgewood PTA 
This year Edgewood PTW will be taking part in the Hucknall Christmas tree festival at St Mary Magdelene 

church.  This is being held from 6th December to 9th December and the children will be coming home from 

school with a bauble.  We would love it if they can decorate their bauble which will then be put on our tree 

at the festival.  These need to be returned to school by 24th November.  Thank you! 

 

 

  

Red & Rojo 



  



  



 


